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Supry, Fred L. 

To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Northan: 

baylor350@mchsi.com 
Rifle Accident 

We are sorry to learn of the unfortunate incident that you experienced. I tried the phone number in your e-mail but no one 
answered. 

We hope that the injury has completely healed, and that the therapy has you back to full capacity. We would like to 
examine the rifle to try to determine what might have been the cause of the incident. We will overnight a copy of this e-mail 
and an ARS label for you to return the firearm to my attention for examination. Once we have examined the rifle we will 
contact you to discuss our findings. 

I am sure that working together we can reach a mutually satisfactory conclusion to this most unfortunate incident. Please 
feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Fred Supry 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 
AFTE Technical Advisor 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Office: 315-895-3606 
Fax: 315-895-3661 

fred.supry@remington.com 
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